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April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
The Surrey RCMP has issued a news release regarding two recent incidents that occurred in the Fleetwood area.  
 
The first incident involves a report of an indecent act that took place on April 29, while the second involves a report of a 
suspicious circumstance on April 18. We wanted to ensure our school communities are aware of these incidents.  
 
Surrey RCMP is also reminding the community of some personal safety tips: 

• Do not take short cuts.  Use main routes and avoid secluded areas. 
• Walk with others when possible. 
• Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back. 
• Phone home when leaving a friend’s house and say when you will be home. 
• Trust your instincts and your feelings. 
• Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change 
• If you believe, you are being followed call 911.  

Anyone with more information is asked to contact the Surrey RCMP at 604-599-0502. If you wish to make an anonymous 
report please contact Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS or www.solvecrime.ca. 

Please feel free to contact the school if you have questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr. K. Hignell 
Principal 


